
Public Shade Tree Removal 
Hearing 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

In accordance with Chapter 87 of the Massachusetts 
General Laws, a Public Shade Tree Removal Hearing 

will be held via Zoom 
 

On: Friday, December 27th at 10:00AM 
At: https://watertown-ma.zoom.us/j/81211901286 

 

This hearing is to consider the proposed removal 
of (1) one tree due to sewer reconstruction work. 

 

The species and Diameter at Breast Height (DBH)  
One (1) Lacebark Elm (10”DBH) 
Location: 547 Main Street  
Requested by: Water and Sewer Department 
Reason for hearing: Proposed removal due to sewer 
reconstruction work. 
 

Questions or concerns regarding this posting should be directed to the 
Tree Warden’s office at (617) 972-6420  
or email: mmicieli@watertown-ma.gov 

 

 
 
 
________________    _______________ 
Mike Micieli,     Date Posted 
Tree Warden 


